Public Hearing Notice

The Town of Plevna Council will conduct a public hearing on the proposed 2023 Town of
Plevna Subdivision Regulations amendments. The proposed amendments are designed to
implement the changes made to Montana Subdivision Law. The hearing is scheduled for 6:30
p.m. in the Plevna Community Center, located at 211 North Main Street, Plevha, MT on Monday
May 13, 2024.

The proposed modifications to the regulations are intended to implement the
modifications to the Montana Platting and Subdivision Act enacted by the Montana Legislature.
The proposed regulations will be applicable to and affect all lands now or hereafter located
within the Corporate Limits of the Town of Plevna.

A copy of the proposed Subdivision Regulations is available for public review in the
Plevna Town office 121 Main Street North. Comments and questions may be directed to Ashley
Martin town Clerk/Treasure 406-772-5001 or townofplevhamt@gmail.com, or to Forrest
Sanderson, City/County Planner at 406-794-1460 or
ForrestSanderson@PeaksPlanning.onmicrosoft.com. Public comment is encouraged.




